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FOR THE RECORD SUBMISSIONS  

(RETAINED IN COMMITTEE FILES) 
 

1. Quiet! Glacier Coalition: Public Comment Document to the National Parks 
Overflights Advisory Group dated September 18, 2017. 
  

2. Quiet! Glacier Coalition: Memorandum of Understanding between the Federal 
Aviation Administration and the National Park Service. 
 

3. Quiet! Glacier Coalition: Letter to Secretary of the Interior Sally Jewell dated April 
27, 2016.  
 

4. Quiet! Glacier Coalition: Letter to Secretary of the Interior Ryan Zinke dated April 
12, 2017.  
 

 

 


